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Goal setting is crucial to effective time and life management. You set yourself up for failure with vague, changing, or impossible goals. Your goals become more powerful when you put them in writing. The more specific, realistic, measurable and achievable your goals are, the greater your chance of reaching them. 

Let's start with just one goal. Too often people try to change too many things at once and become discouraged because they don't accomplish everything. Think about one of the areas of Life Balance that you could improve upon. Maybe it's exercise, or eating right, or taking a few minutes for yourself each day. You don't have the time? Yes, you do. If you set up a realistic goal and ask for the support you need, you can make it happen. 

Setting a goal:

To accomplish each goal you need to perform a series of ACTIONS. Make the language in your goal active. To + action verb + specific + measure of success = key result.

Example:

My goal is to walk (action verb) four times around the track three times a week (specific and measurable) for relaxation and to get in shape. (key results)

NOW….write out one goal on the following page and share it with someone else. Ask for their help if you need it. Or just ask them to support you and tell them the best way to do this. Maybe they could check in with you once a week to see how it's going.  Or they could join you in putting your goal into action. Whatever works best for you. Just ask!



The life balance goal I want to work toward is (remember ACTION & SPECIFIC): 





I will know I have reached my personal goal because: 
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"Failing to plan is planning to fail."





Alan Lakein, time management expert





Life Balance Goal


Worksheet





Who I will turn to for help and the type of help I need:


																																										





Steps I need to make to accomplish this goal:
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